
 

 

The Uralla Central School P&C Association is running a hot dog and sweet things stall at the 
Thunderbolt's Festival Saturday 26th October 2024.  We would like to invite parents/friends to help 
in any way you can; manning the stall for half an hour, setting up/packing away etc.  
 
Set up is to happen before 10am, packing up happens at 2pm on the day.  
 
If you can spare some time on the day please return this note with your name and number, and we 
will call you to speak about how you can help.  
 
Many hands make light work! 
 
 
Helper’s name:_______________________ Helper’s number:______________________________ 


